Jissen Women’s University Foreign Language Center
Director Andrew Jones

Call for Papers
Foreign Language Center Journal

The Foreign Language Center is inviting authors to submit papers to be considered
for publication of the FLC Journal.

1. Guidelines : Papers should be word-processed.
Papers written in Japanese should be approximately 12,000
characters in length.
Papers written in English should be approximately 6,000 words in
length.

2. Notes . In order to be considered for publication, authors should submit one
printed copy of their paper, a floppy disk copy and a cover sheet with
the submitter’s name, address, phone number and an e-mail address.
Please provide an English title for papers written in Japanese. There
is no fixed style for the Bibliography/Reference sections but we
recommend you follow the MLA Handbook style.

FLC Journal Committee Members will review and screen all submissions for
consideration and will decide the date of publication.

FLC Committee Members :
Atsuko ASAMI

Juergen Bulach

Hiroyasu TOGASAKI

Authors who have submitted a paper to the FLC Journal which is judged
suitable for publication by the FLC Journal Committee, shall be assumed to have
agreed to computerization of the paper by an organization inside or outside the
university and publication of the paper on a computer network.

Please direct your questions to the Foreign Language Center, (Main Building 4F 421),
Tel : 042-585-8938 “FAX : 042-585-7928, flc@jissen.ac.jp



